Letter No. 47

From: Jonas Peters <jonas.peters@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 6:21 AM

To: RoseBowINFLComments

Cc: Dianne Newman

Subject: Opposition to change in Arroyo Public Lands use Ordinance, and NFL at RoseBowl
Dear David,

I am a Pasadena resident living at 596 Rosemont and also work in Pasadena at Caltech (since 1999), having just
moved to the Rosemont location this past year. I just yesterday learned of the proposed change to the Arroyo
Public Lands Use Ordinance to allow an additional 13 displacement events per year, initially to accommodate
the NFL on a temporary basis.

I am shocked that no literature was provided to area residents up until this time (at least no one in the Prospect
Park area seemed aware until an e-mail circulated yesterday). How can we not have been made highly aware of
such a proposal that would so dramatically impact our lives?

I am completely opposed to this change, which I trust represents my neighbors too, and would like to know
where this process stands, and by what mechanism Pasadena residents can weigh in on the consideration at this
time, especially those of us that will shoulder all of the burden such a change would dictate.

Jonas Peters -
Professor, Caltech

and resident at:

596 Rosemont Ave

Pasadena 91103

(phone) 626-395-4036 (day)

(phone) 626-399-6579 (cell)
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 47 Jonas Peters

Jonas Peters

596 Rosemont Ave
Pasadena, CA 91103
August 15, 2012

Response 47-1

The comment raises issues that do not appear to relate to any physical effect on the environment. The
comment will be included as part of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final

decision on the proposed project.
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